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WEDNESDAY, 02 OCTOBER – The Kg. Numbak fire

tragedy which occurred at 1.30 pm yesterday had left more than
350 families homeless.

As an educational organisation that is concerned with the
difficulties and needs of our local communities, Universiti Malaysia

Sabah's (UMS) community are encouraged to make contributions in the form of daily needs like food and drinks,
clothing and others to ease the burden suffered by the fire victims.

All contributions can be sent to the Media room, main lobby of Chancellery Building latest before the start of Friday

prayers (04 October 2013).

For more information, please contact Media Division, Chancellery Department at 1493/1296/1026/1483. - FL

 

                                                                                                               Chancellery Department
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